
Parkhead PS – Christmas Newsletter  

Primary P1a 

 
 

News from inside the classroom 

Harvey: “We learned about dinosaurs. We went on a hunt for dinosaur 
bones”  
Ava: “I like learning my sounds” 
Sophie: “We have been playing in the house corner. I like dressing up”  
Callie: “We slide sounds together on our arms”  
Brodie M: “We have been reading Christmas stories”  
Dominic: “We have been practising songs for the Christmas show”  
Liliana: “I like the doubles song”  
Abigail: “I made a Santa hat and a Christmas tree with paint and gems”  

 
 

Looking back at 2024- Our highlights  

Halle: “I learned to count to 20” 
Brody: “I liked our trip to the care home. They gave us chocolate and I did 
good singing” 
Prasant: “I have learned neat handwriting” 
Harper: “I have learned to add details like backgrounds to my pictures” 
Oscar: “I have learned to run really fast in PE” 
Millie “I have learned the sounds letters make” 
Alexander: “I am starting to learn to read and I can read some words” 
Aaron: “I won pass the parcel at the Christmas party” 
Bonnie: “Santa gave me a present”  

 
 

Looking forward to 2025- Our hopes and wishes  

Abigail: “I am looking forward to counting to 100” 
Naia: “I want to keep having fun in P1” 
Bonnie: “I am looking forward to being kind to all my friends” 
Learose: “I am looking forward to playing with my friends”  
Brodie F: “I want to play with my buddy next year”  
  
 

 


